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I am writing in support of HB 2915 and urge you to vote in favor. 

 

After a serious automobile accident the first 60 minutes, know  as the "golden hour," are the
most crucial for survival. Often, victims are not able to communicate or advocate for their
needs.

 

 The Yellow Dot program can speak when they cannot. A Yellow Dot decal in the back
window of a vehicle (or on a motorcyle), alerts first responders to check the glove box for a
pamphlet containing vital, up-to-date medical information of the driver or frequent
passengers. 

 

Getting vital medical information into the hands of first responders can and will make all the
difference in survival in many instances. This is a simple, yet effective way to save lives. A
yellow dot decal in the back window and a pamphlet in the glove box is all it takes. Little to
no financial impact to the State of Oregon. 

 

Please vote "yes" on HB 2915. 

 

Thank you.

 

Sincerely, 

Annette Cornish

329 NE Evergreen Road

Hillsboro, OR 97124
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